Abortion Supervisory Committee

16 February 2017

Sarah Habershon
By email: fyi-request-5386-b4893ce3 @requests.fyi.org.nz

Dear Ms Habershon
OFFICIAL INFORMATION ACT REQUEST

On behalf of the Abortion Supervisory Committee (ASC) | acknowledge receipt of your
request for information, under the Official Information Act 1982 (the OIA) for:

e A breakdown of abortions both performed and denied in New Zealand for the
last five years, broken down by DHB, woman's age bracket, woman's ethnicity,
and the number of previous abortions and live births of the women who had
abortions.

Your request was received via the Tribunal’s Unit, Ministry of Justice, email address on
15 February 2017. In accordance with the OIA, the ASC will respond to your request as
soon as reasonably practicable and no later than 20 working days from the date of

receipt of your request.

Yours sincerely

Rachael Cole
Secretary
Abortion Supervisory Committee

Tribunals Unit, Ministry of Justice
Private Bag 32001, Featherston Street
Wellington 6146
Telephone: (04) 462 6660
Facsimile: (04) 462 6686




